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This letter expresses my opposition to the proposed CMP power line as it pertains to the Moose River area. We recently completed our vacation there last month (one of many over many years) I was saddened to see the projected path of the lines. It is in one of the most beautiful areas in the state of Maine. Opening this area to a commercial venture of this magnitude which is opposed by the majority of the affected people would be in my opinion & many others a travesty of the environmental policies so many of us believe in & adhere to. The construction of these lines would be devastating & FOREVER mar the landscape of this beautiful area & every area in which it is projected. We strongly urge you to serve the people of Maine who want no part of it. Your vote is crucial to maintaining to what they hold dear & our future generations deserve.       
Thank you for your time, 
                                                                                                                                                                                                                                                                                       Sincerely,  
Daniel V Parsons
108 Cat Pond Rd
Corbin City, NJ
08270
609-602-5047

PS. I give Carol Howard permission to send in this letter.
